
City of St. Louis Park 
Notice of Public Hearing 

Application for on-sale intoxicating liquor license 
 

Notice is hereby given, that the city council of the City of St. Louis Park will conduct a 
public hearing to consider an application from Wells Roadside dba Wells Roadside for an 
on-sale intoxicating liquor license for the premises located at 3712 Quebec Avenue in St. 
Louis Park. 
 
WHEN:  Monday, July 8, 2024 - 6:15 p.m. 
 
WHERE:  St. Louis Park City Hall Council Chambers – 5005 Minnetonka Blvd.  
 
Members of the public can also monitor the council meeting by video and audio at 
https://bit.ly/watchslpcouncil. 
 
QUESTIONS:  If you need special accommodations or have questions about the meeting, 
please call 952-924-2505. 
 
HOW TO COMMENT:  Members of the public who want to provide comment to the city 
council about items on the agenda may attend the meeting in person or email 
comments to ascottlerdal@stlouisparkmn.gov by noon the day of the meeting. Emailed 
comments will be shared with the city council by providing copies for their review at the 
meeting. 
 
BY ORDER OF THE CITY COUNCIL 
Melissa Kennedy, city clerk 
 
Publish in the St. Louis Park Sun Sailor: June 20, 2024 

https://bit.ly/watchslpcouncil

